
February 27 - March
3, 2023
Central School Weekly

Week-at-a-Glance
NO SCHOOL February 17 - February 26
See you back on Monday, February 27!

Tuesday, February 28:
2:15: School Assembly - Everyone welcome!

Wednesday, March 1:
Grade 5 Curling at the Taber Curling Club (please make sure your child has indoor shoes and a helmet,
if possible)

Thursday, March 2:
Grade 5 Curling

Friday, March 3:
No School for Students (PD Day)
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Music Appreciation Week: March 27 - 30

Upcoming Student Musical Talent Show: March
29
You may have heard that we are hosting a musical talent show during
our music appreciation week. We've let students know that we are
SUPER excited to create an opportunity for them to share their musical
talents. We've also told them the details:
- This is not a school project. Students should not be asking staff to help them learn a new
instrument or work on a number in school. This is for students who want to share what they learn
and practice outside of school.
-Sign-Up for performances in on March 13
-On March 22, students will perform their polished musical number for a group of staff members.
This is to make sure students have put in the effort and are ready to perform in front of a large

Do you have a musician in your family?
Last year, we brought in fabulous musicians to share their love of music and talents with our students.
We enjoyed hearing an accordion, a cello, the bagpipes, and piano - to name a few. We are planning
another fabulous week of music at the end of March and are looking for talent! If you know someone
who might like to share their music with our students, we'd love you to let us know! E-mail Shea Mellow
at shea.mellow@horizon.ab.ca to chat!

mailto:shea.mellow@horizon.ab.ca
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group.
-On March 29, students will perform for our school!

This talent show is for playing an instrument, singing, dancing, or anything musical. Students can
always talk to Mrs. Mellow for more details.

Alberta Education Assurance Survey
All parents of school-aged students will be getting a request to
complete a survey in their mail. This survey is different from the one
you may have completed for our school in December. This comes
from Alberta Education (the government). They are collecting
feedback from parents, students, and staff, on schools. We would
appreciate it if you'd take a few minutes to complete this online
survey.
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One hundred day
necklaces!

100 Days of School! 100 cups to stack!
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Celebrating our school's wonderful diversity!





Enjoy your week together!


